

NHS Trust

Laila Devro request-336973-c6fa807c@whatdotheyknow.com

Date: 12 July 2016

Freedom of Information
Communications and Marketing Department

1st Floor Neutral Zone
Queen's Hospital
Rom Valley Way, Romford, Essex RM7 0AG

Tel: 01708 435 000 www.bhrhospitals.nhs.uk

9 @BHR hospitals

Dear Ms Devro

Re: Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOI) request ref: 3924

Further to your request dated 27 May 2016, please find our response to your enquiry below. Please also accept our apologies for the delay in getting back to you.

- 1. How many women with high risk pregnancies had their appointments with obstetric consultants at Queen's Hospital cancelled in the years 2013, 2014 and 2015?
- 2. How many women with high risk pregnancies in the years 2013, 2014 and 2015 did not see an obstetric consultant at all at Queen's Hospital?

Please note - all women, if high risk, are given an appointment to see the Consultant, but we cannot identify appointment cancellations as data is not recorded in this format.

If you wish to discuss our answer, please contact us, quoting the above reference number. If you are unhappy with the service and wish to make a complaint or to request a decision review, contact:

The Information Governance Manager by email at InformationGovernanceIG@bhrhospitals.nhs.uk

You may also apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision if you are not satisfied with the outcome of your complaint or review. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Trust. The Information Commissioner's details:

Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF T: 08456 30 60 60 or 01625 54 57 45 | W: www.ico.gov.uk

We value feedback from our applicants regarding their satisfaction with the FOI response and the service they receive, as such we would appreciate you taking a few minutes to complete and return the attached questionnaire.















Yours sincerely

Tahira Rasool – Information Officer
Communications Team
Barking, Havering and Redbridge University Hospitals NHS Trust

Information provided in response to Freedom of Information Act 2000 requests will be subject to copyright protection. In most cases the copyright holder will be Barking, Havering and Redbridge University Hospitals NHS Trust or the NHS (guidelines at http://www.cla.co.uk/services/licences available/nhs/NHS england). The copyright in other information may be owned by another person or organisation, as indicated.

Use of information supplied: You are free to use information supplied for your own use, including non-commercial research purposes. It may also be used for news reporting. Any other type of re-use, for example, publishing or supplying copies to the public will require permission from the copyright owner/s (each and separately as needed). Other restrictions may apply.